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CHILDREN
IN HARMONY

Make music, make dhange

Dear Friends,

It's #Giving Tuesday! Are you ready for the ultimate duet between generosity and
community? We're on a mission to empower youth worldwide through music,
emotional development, and community engagement by gaining 500 new

Instagram followers. Join the chorus, and let's make some sweet music togetherl

Here is what we need you to do:

1. Follow us on Instagram.
2. Tag 2 Friends on our pinned #Giving Tuesday post.

J. Take or post a photo (old or new) showing off your holiday spirit (could be a pic
of your favorite holiday flavored coffee, holiday decoration, etc...) and name a
favorite song that gets you in the holiday groove, using this fill-in-the-blank
copy/paste message:

Showing my #HolidayVibe, and Sharing my #HolidayGroove,

whichis by @ , in support of @childreninharmony for #GivingTuesday.
Let's all help them get 500 new followers. 1) Follow @childreninharmony. 2) Tag
2 friends on their #GivingTuesday post. 3) Post YOUR #holidayvibe, share
YOUR #holidaygroove. 4) Pass it on by copying and pasting this message. To
donate, link is in their bio!

You will then be entered to win a drawing to win a special gift and help us
further our mission to bring the joy of music education to youth worldwide. Your
simple action can help introduce our vision and mission goals to numerous people like
you who are passionate about music and helping children.

If you would like to donate to empower the next generation of music virtuosos
today, click the donate button below!

Follow Us on Social Media
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“Amani has enhanced our comprehension of the different ways of
educating the mind and the heart, complementing our efforts and
commitment to rethinking the way we learn, and improving social
and emotional learning as a fundamental element of quality
education.”

ANGELICA AGUILAR, FEN PROJECT COORDINATOR

In 90% of the schools where Children in Harmony's partner in Colombia, Fundacién
Escuela Nueva (FEN), has implemented Children in Harmony's flagship program the
Amani Project, Amani is the only exposure students have to music-making and music
education.

Get Involved!

There are many ways to show your support. Whichever way you participate, your
contribution makes a difference.

* Make a tax-deductible donation.

+ Dedicate your birthday on Facebook.

» Start a fundraiser on Facebook.

+ Find us on the RoundUp app and support our mission with the spare change
from your credit card transactions.

+ Make a crypto donation.

+ Take part in our #Giving Tuesday #HolidayVibe challenge.
Check our Instagram page for more infol

+ Bid on or spread the word about our Charitybuzz auction packages! More details
coming soon. ..

+ Follow us on social and share our fundraiser with your followers.

Your generous gift today will give young people access to the key social-
emotional benefits of music education, which include improvements

in anxiety and depression, a greater ability to cope with traumatic events, and the
enhancement of critical language and cognitive skills. Proceeds will bring our flagship
program, the Amani Project, to NYC and expand to additional U 5. based cities as well
as revitalize our funding for our partners abroad. Every dollar donated helps to pay
teaching artists, with the purchase of supplies and materials and additional vital costs
to conducting, enhancing and expanding our programs.

Together, we can create a healthier, more harmonious world.
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